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High Street,  

Bovingdon,  

Herts,  

HP3 

 

Bovingdon Primary Academy 

 

12th February 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carer,   

                                                                           

Re: Year 3 STEM Discovery Centre – Wednesday 20th March   

 

We are planning a Year 3 visit to the STEM Discovery Centre on Wednesday 20th March. We 

feel that this will be an extremely worthwhile experience for the pupils to consolidate our 

learning of our Science topic, Light and Shadow. The coach will leave school at 8.45am so 

children will need to arrive at 8.30am. We hope to return to school for normal pick up time. 

  

The children will experience a Light and Shadow show exploring how it is effected by different 

materials and have the opportunity to participate in a Create and Take Activity where children 

can make their own kaleidoscopes to take home with them. 

 

Children will need to be in school uniform, bring a water bottle and a nut free packed lunch. 

 

As with all trips and activities, the trip is unable to go ahead without sufficient support from 

parents. Therefore, we are asking parents to make a voluntary contribution of £18.24. This 

includes entrance into the STEM Centre, activities for the day and coach hire.  Please make 

your contribution on Arbor by Thursday 14th March.  

 

If you have any difficulty in making this contribution please contact the school office to 

arrange to speak to the School Principal, in complete confidence.  If you are in receipt of Pupil 

Premium you are able to use this towards the cost of the trip, if you would like to do this please 

contact the school office.   

 

We are looking for a parent helper from each class to go on the trip.  If you hold a DBS with 

the school and are free to come along with us please contact the school office. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss Moore                Miss Ginnelly 

Class Teacher     Class Teacher 

 

 

 


